
To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to ask that reimbursements for private schools be passed. As a parent of a child that pays 

tuition this would help take financial stress off of the decision each year if we can afford the education 

costs. The education our child receives is above and beyond which we are more than grateful for ,but 

having the burden of wondering each year if it will be affordable for our family is stressful. 

I appreciate your consideration. 

 

Parent of a child attending St. John’s Academy  

  


